
BLUE RIDGE DISTRICT BOOK CLUB 
Saturday, September 28  -  10:00 am - On Zoom 

 
A Children’s story that can only be enjoyed by children is not  

a good children’s story in the slightest. 
      C.S. Lewis 

 

On September 28, at our last book club meeting for 2024, 

we will review the following “Children’s Books.” 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Leaders for this special book club event will be Lucy Earls,  
Connie Martin, Joyce Hill, Martha Phillips, Dixie Liggett,  

and Jeannette Byrd 
 
 

To register, go to wnccumw.org and click on “Districts,”  
then the top entry, District Events 2024  

which will take you to the site for registration. 

https://wnccumw.org/
https://wnccumw.org/districtevents/

